
SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION 
WINSIDE, NE 

FEBRUARY 23. 2016 
 

An informal meeting was held with 4 members present (Bud Neel, Kevin 
Andersen, Gene Jensen and Jim Rabe).  Phone calls were made to see if 
any other members were available.  None showed. 
 
No decisions were made but information was passed along on upcoming 
events of Danny Smith Fundraiser on April 24, Legion Pancake & Omelet 
Feed at the Norfolk Veterans Home on Monday, March 21, Gun Show 
Saturday & Sunday, July 19 & 20 and Gun Raffle that starts in June.   
 
Kevin Andersen advised he had updated the Post website.  It was viewed 
on line by the members present. 
 
Membership was discussed.  The squadron is up 6 members this year.  
Good work, just need to get some to the meeting for new ideas. 


